Our Ref:

JB:ac

Your Ref:



13 January 2017

Ms Anne Cahill Lambert

Chair

ACT Remuneration Tribunal

PO Box 964

CIVIC SQUARE ACT

2608

by email remtrib@act.gov.au

Dear Ms Cahill Lambert

I refer to your letter of the 22 December 2016 advising of the review of salary and entitlements of Full-time Statutory office Holders.

At this time the Commission does not propose to seek a review of the determination made by the Tribunal last year.

Thank you for your letter.

Yours sincerely

Dr John Boersig PSMChief Executive Officer

Legal Aid ACT

Ph:

(02) 6243 3496

Fax:

(02) 6243 3438